
CORPORATION PROCEEDINGS 

 

 

Board of Trustees        Municipal Building 

Village of Kenmore         January 4,2022 

 

 

PRESENT: Hon. Patrick Mang    Mayor 

Hon. Paul Catalano    Trustee  

Hon. Katherine Bestine   Trustee 

  Hon. Joseph DeCecco    Trustee 

  

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Mayor Patrick Mang.  

 

Because of COVID 19 restrictions, this meeting was held via phone conference, with call 

in instructions provided to the public.   

 

 

BOARD APPROVED AND GAVE PERMISSION TO A LIEUTENANT TO ATTEND A 

TRAINING ON FEBRUARY 7 – 23, 2022._________________________________________ 

 

Trustee Bestine moved to approve and give permission for Police Lieutenant Michael 

Osiadlo to attend a training on Police Supervision on February 7 – 23, 2022 at the Erie County 

Training Center, with expenses.  

Seconded by Trustee DeCecco and adopted by a full vote in the affirmative.  

BOARD APPROVED GAVE PERMISSION TO TWO POLICE OFFICERS TO 

ATTEND A TRAINING ON JANUARY 17 – 19, 2022 ______     

 

 Trustee DeCecco moved to approve and give permission to Police Officers Bradley 

Caruana and Brian Benson to attend a Breath Analysis Operator Course on January 17 – 19, 

2022, at the Erie County Training Center, with expenses.   

Seconded by Trustee Catalano and adopted by a full vote in the affirmative. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



-2-    January 5, 2021 

 

BOARD APPROVED GAVE PERMISSION TO A POLICE CAPTAIN TO ATTEND A 

TRAINING ON FEBRUARY 14 – 18, 2022 ______   ______  

 

 Trustee Catalano moved to approve and give permission to Police Captain Fred Vaccaro 

to attend a Police Executive Training on February 14 – 18, 2022, at the Niagara Falls Air 

Reserve Base, with expenses. 

 Seconded by Trustee DeCecco and adopted by a full vote in the affirmative. 

ABSTRACT OF AUDITED VOUCHERS.        

 Trustee Catalano offered the following resolution and moved for its adoption: 

RESOLVED, that the Mayor be and he hereby is authorized to sign the Abstract of Audited 

Vouchers dated January 5, 2021 in the amount of $246,301.17; General Fund $234,750.34; 

Water Fund $5,400.00; Sewer Fund $5,400.00: Capital Fund $750.83 to direct the Treasurer to 

pay each of the listed claimants in the amount appearing opposite his/her name.  

 Seconded by Trustee Bestine and adopted by a full vote in the affirmative.    

      

INVITATION FOR PUBLIC COMMENT/QUESTIONS      

The Mayor asked if anyone wished to be heard.  There was no reply. 

Mayor Mang wished everyone a Happy New Year and his wish that everyone stays 

healthy.  

As no one else wished to be heard, the meeting was adjourned. 

The next meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held on January 18, 2022 at 7:30 p.m.  

 

 

 

Kathleen P. Johnson 

        Village Clerk/Treasurer 


